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The children created igloo pictures 

by dipping wooden blocks in white 

paint to create an iced brick effect 

on their igloo templates. For those 

children in pre-school on that day, 

your child will have brought home 

their igloo art to show you       

Last week the children had fun 

making marks on paper (the road), 

experimenting with different colour 

paint using various vehicles. They 

looked closely to find the different 

track marks that different vehicles 

make. 

The children were invited to play 

hairdressers after watching one of 

their teachers having their hair cut 

by our member of staff Ashley. The 

children asked questions and 

demonstrated what they had 

observed on our styling heads using 

various resources…. 
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Our pre-schoolers were engaged and 

interested, they enjoyed sharing their own 

experiences of who and where they have their 

hair cut (some have had their hair cut by Ashley 

and were proud to share that with the group) 


